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2015 Pacific Update
By Matthew Dornan
14 May 2015

The Development Policy Centre,  Asian Development Bank, and University of  the South
Pacific (School of Economics) are pleased to announce that the 2015 Pacific Update will
be held on 15-17 July 2015, at the University of the South Pacific (USP), Laucala Campus,
Suva, Fiji.

The Pacific Update Conference is the premier forum for discussion of research and analysis
relating to contemporary economic and public policy issues in the Pacific. This annual event
gathers policymakers, academics, and development practitioners to present and discuss the
latest economic, social and political developments in the region.

A call for papers [pdf] has been issued, with submissions consisting of an abstract of 300
words due by 31 May.
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